INDOT Partners with Vincennes University To Provide Training Opportunities and Job
Placement Assistance in the Truck Driving Industry

The Indiana Department of Transportation has awarded Vincennes University Logistics
Training and Education Center (VU LTEC) in Plainfield a Supportive Services grant through
the Federal Highway Administration, aimed at providing CDL Class A training to women,
minorities and economically disadvantaged individuals. The purpose of this grant is to
increase the number of individuals who receive training and ultimately obtain their CDL
license, to enter jobs within the transportation/heavy highway industry. VU LTEC begins a
new CDL training class the first Monday of every month. The training program is six-weeks
in length, focusing heavily on hands-on driving application. VU LTEC invites employers who
are seeking CDL drivers, an opportunity to come to VU LTEC and speak with students
about employment opportunities available within your company. Recruiting times are
available Monday-Friday from 8:00-8:30AM or 11:30AM-12:00PM. To schedule a time,
please contact Maria Srnka at VU LTEC at 317-381-6029 or MSrnka@vinu.edu.

If you have additional questions about the VU LTEC CDL training program, you can contact
Kyle Walker, CDL Coordinator at 317-381-6084 or LWalker@vinu.edu.
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